
YEAR 3 AND 4 VISIT TO UNCLE HENRY’S 

As part of Years’ 3 and  4 ‘What’s on the 
Menu’ topic, both classes visited Uncle Hen-
ry’s Farm this week. All children thoroughly 
enjoyed spending time on the farm, learning 
about different crops - their country of origins 
and also how these crops are harvested. In 
the afternoon, all children navigated the 
Maze (and didn’t get lost!) and also met 
Hattie the shire horse. A great day was had 
by all. Thankyou to everyone involved. 

Harvest Festival 

Thankyou to everyone  who attended our 
Harvest Festival today in church - it was a 
lovely afternoon. Your kind food donations 
are very much appreciated and will go a 
long way in providing food for those people 
less fortunate. Your generosity is, once 
again very much appreciated. 

 

 

 
 

Parents’ Evenings (17 & 19 October) 

Please keep an eye out for the Parentmail 
which was sent today letting you know 
about our online system for making reser-
vations with teachers. We would like all of 
our parents to attend these meetings.  It is 
so incredibly important that we communi-
cate progress and work together in order to 
benefit  the children and help them to 
achieve their potential.  
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Dates for your diary: 

13/10/17 - Parent Council 
Meeting 9am 

16-20/10/17 - I Sing Pop 

16/10/17 - Meeting for PGL 
3.30pm 

17-20/10/17 - Book Fair in 
School 

17 &19/10/17 - Parents  
Evenings 

20/10/17 - Macmillan Coffee 
Morning 

20/10/17 - Last day of term 

31/10/17 - Children return 
to school  

8-10/11/17 - Y4&Y5 PGL 
Residential 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Well done to Year 1 (99%) 
and Year 3 (99.3%) for their 
great  attendance this week 

GOOD LUCK MRS GARLAND 
We bid a fond farewell (for now!) to 
Mrs Garland who has today started 
her maternity 
leave. We wish 
both Mr and 
Mrs Garland 
lots of love, 
luck and best 
wishes as they 
prepare to wel-
come their new 
daughter into 
the world. We 
look forward to meeting baby soon 
for lots of cuddles. 

LUNCHBOXES 

As a Healthy School, we do not allow 
any fizzy drinks or any sweets to be 
eaten at lunch time.  

Sandwiches, yoghurts, fruit, one 
piece of cake or one chocolate bis-
cuit, a drink and one packet of crisps 
are permitted.  

Chocolate bars, fizzy pop and 
sweets are NOT permitted and chil-
dren will not be allowed to consume 
these. We appreciate your co-
operation and support. 

PARENT COUNCIL 

The next parent council meeting will 
take place on Friday, 13th October in 
the school library from 9-10am. 
Please come along and have your 
say. We look forward to seeing you 
next week. 

Friday Coffee Morning - Join us in the school library for coffee on a Friday 

morning at 8.45am  - 10am 


